al Bharati

UBLIC SCHOOL

Gadanyara

Circular no: BBPS/GAR/PC/472/2022-23 7th August 2022

Dear Parents
A few important points for your reference:

1. You are requested not to enter the academic area or go to your Ward's class at any time during
the functioning of the school. Please inform the staff on duty at the door if there is any concern
or work. They will take care of it.

2. The students coming from outside (through bus, traveller, car or any other vehicle) have to
reach school by 7.45 am. Any student reaching after that will not be allowed to enter the gate.

3. Please make sure to send the books and notebooks according to the timetable to avoid the
extra burden.

Regards

Team BBPS Gadarwara



